
 

 

 
FAMILY LEARNING 

OUR SCHOOL WELCOMES A NEW FAMILY LEARNING COURSE… 
Monday 13th January – 10th February 2020 

Time: 1pm -3pm 
 

 
 

 
PLACES ARE LIMITED SO PLEASE PRE-BOOK YOUR PLACE!  

ASK Mrs Fatima Khan on 0114 2442189 
 

 FREE CRECHE PLACES FOR UNDER 5’S  
 
 
 
 

 

Make something beautiful… 


